
 Addendum No. 9R393-IR 
6-FEB-2014 

Addendum to M200 Series  

User Manual No. 9R000045 
 

Software improvements: 
 

M200 M200LS 

1. When the measurement is 
outside of the calibrated 
range of pressure and/or 
temperature, the red 
backlight automatically 
displays. 

1. When the measurement is 
outside of the calibrated 
range of pressure and/or 
temperature, the red 
backlight automatically 
displays. 

2. N/A 

2. The red backlight 
automatically displays 
when out of the 
temperature range for 
0.01%, indicating the 
default accuracy of 
0.025%. 

3. When the measurement is 
well outside of the 
calibrated range, an error 
message automatically 
displays in place of 
reading. 

3. When the measurement is 
well outside of the 
calibrated range, an error 
message automatically 
displays in place of 
reading. 

 

NOTE: The information here 
replaces the accuracy 
statement in the first 
paragraph in Appendix 3. 

 
 




